
Several monuments 
and stones mark this 
grave. The original was 
made from cement.

2nd President
Served 1847-1877

Buried in SLC, UT.

bRiGhaM YouNG
3rd President
Served 1880-1887

Obelisk marker near 
330 North. Great 
views of the valley are 
also seen from here.

jOhn tAylOR
4th President
Served 1887-1898

wIllFoRd WoOdrUfF

Atop a staircase to a 
family area, this flat 
ledgerstone lists his 
personal history.

7th President
Served 1918-1945

Centrally located, this 
tall, black granite 
obelisk is across the 
road from John Taylor.

hEbeR J gRanT
8th President
Served 1945-1951

gEorGe alBeRt SmIth

Flat ledgerstone near 
the large Hyrum Smith 
obelisk and in Smith 
family area.

5th President
Served 1898-1901

Buried in Brigham City.

lOreNzO sNoW
6th President
Served 1901-1918

jOsePh f SmIth

Rectangular upright 
memorial in Smith 
family area notes 
service as President.

9th President
Served 1951-1970

A large monument 
made from a slab of 
granite is easily seen 
in this hillside section.

dAviD O mCkaY
10th President
Served 1970-1972

jOsePh fiElDinG SmiTH

Located in northwest 
corner of cemetery is  
this rose-adorned 
upright headstone. 

13th President
Served 1985-1994

Buried in Whitney, ID.

eZra tAft bEnsON
14th President
Served 1994-1995

hOwaRd w HuNteR

Tall, gray granite 
upright includes two 
pieces of petrified 
wood on each side.

11th President
Served 1972-1973

Directly east of Lindsey 
Gardens Park sits this 
simple double upright 
monument.

hAroLd b LeE
12th President
Served 1973-1985

sPenCeR w kImbAlL

Monument made from 
leftover Conference 
Center granite with 
personal headstones.

15th President
Served 1995-2008

Monument with 
personal headstones 
is often covered with 
coins from visitors.

gOrdOn b HiNckLeY
16th President
Served 2008-2018

tHomAs s MoNsoN

PresiDents of the lds Church

1st  President
Served 1830-1844

Buried in Nauvoo, Illinois

Included among those interred at the Salt Lake City Cemetery are 12 of the 16 
Presidents of The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints.

jOsEph sMiTh, jr.
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